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Im writing to condemn this bill on the grounds that it opens Oregon to the same 

exploits we have seen in recent years to gerrymander through hacked machinery, 

unfeasibly constrictive vote times, in person abusive coercion tactics, and thereby 

destroying the integrity of our election duties by stifling our voices. Given the 

existence of ballotproof and the ability of those using it to prove that the vote can be 

manipulated on the back end through the insecure machines that in person voting 

defaults to, the people of oregon would see more harm to their rights than any 

measure of good. This bill directly impacts all oregonians who already have barely 

any time for their own needs let alone having to waste countless hours to follow the 

restrictive pattern locations inperson voting always devolves into. Our ability to cast 

vote by mail is one of the features that makes us so effective and efficient to ensure 

everyone can do so without having to take a day off work to stand in line waiting for 

their turn only to potentially be turned away due to restrictive hours. You fill it out and 

drop it off on your way to or from work with plenty of accessibility points in every 

county. It is a well oiled machine that every state should employ. 

 

For the sake of the order, do not pass this bill but set it ablaze and do not look back. 

Leave our voting rights alone! 


